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Dear Parents,     

Word of the week: Attentive. Being attentive to those we are listening to, 

attentive to what we are working on, being attentive to how we are affecting 

the people around us. Even kindergarteners are working on this…every day ☺ 

 

What to ask your child about: Each child had an opportunity to work with 

me this week. This time gave me a more accurate understanding of where your 

child is with regards to their reading abilities and also a chance to be with 

them one / one. What a great time we had!! You can also ask about what is 

living / non-living and why? Ask about the sugars snap peas and what is a 

trellis? How tall are you? Each child was measured this week. Who had a 

birthday this week? 

Reminder:  

*Progress Reports will be going home in your child’s folder on Tuesday 

September 29th. 

 

*10/1 School, class and staff pictures on October 1st beginning at 8:30 a.m 

                                    

Parents, thank you for coming in to Reading Night last night and letting 

me share with you the many aspects of how we support your child in 

his/her reading process. Thanks for sharing your thoughts. Please don’t 

forget we want you to come in and listen to the children read!!!  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Ms. Sydney 

 

Tip of the week: Baking and cooking with your child can be fun and provides an 

opportunity to teach them about nutrition, measuring and reading… all 

important life skills. Thank you Mrs. Wilkins for joining us this week to make 

Frozen Fruity Yoghurt Bites with the children!!  

 

Please keep the newsletter to refer to. Thank you for returning your comments, questions 

and signature. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Comments/questions_________________________________________ 

 

Please sign & return_________________________________________ 


